
Report 144/16 Appendix 1 

 

Towns and villages to continue to receive food waste collection service 

 

It is proposed that the food waste collection service is only provided to those households 

within towns and larger villages. It is estimated that this will result in the food waste service 

being withdrawn from approximately 3,500 households, a reduction of 7% in the number of 

properties serviced. 

 

The food waste collection service would only be provided to the following towns and villages. 

 

Places to be serviced by 

Arbroath/Carnoustie 

depots 

Places to be serviced by 

Forfar depot 

Places to be serviced by 

Montrose/Brechin depots 

Arbroath Auchterhouse Brechin 

Auchmithie Birkhill Craig area 

Barry Bridgefoot Craigo 

Carnoustie Charleston Edzell 

Colliston Craichie area Finavon 

Craigton Douglastown Hillside 

Elliot Duntrune Inchbare 

Friockheim Eassie Little Brechin 

Inverkeilor Forfar Montrose 

Letham Grange Fowlis Oathlaw 

Leysmill Glamis Rossie area 

Marywell Inveraldie Trinity 

Monifieth Kingsmuir  

Monikie Kirriemuir  

Muirdrum Kirkinch  

Newbigging Kirkton of Auchterhouse  

St Vigeans Letham  

Wellbank Liff  

 Lunanhead  

 Maryton  

 Muirhead  

 Newbigging/Tealing  

 Newtyle  

 Padanaram  

 Piperdam  

 Strathmartine  

 Tealing  

 Westmuir  



Areas to be removed that are currently serviced by Arbroath/Carnoustie waste management depots 

 

The areas that would be removed from (or not already on) the food waste service are highlighted by the yellow circles below. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Areas to be removed that are currently serviced by Forfar waste management depot 

 

 The areas that would be removed from (or not already on) the food waste service are highlighted by the yellow circles below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Areas to be removed that are currently serviced by Montrose/Brechin waste management depots 

 

 The areas that would be removed from (or not already on) the food waste service are highlighted by the yellow circles below. 

 

 

 


